
 

 
          Time began: 4:30pm 
          Time ended: 4:35pm 

 
 
 
 
 
CHADDESDEN WARD COMMITTEE  
7 OCTOBER 2010 
 
 
 
Present: Councillor Alan Grimadell (chair), Councillor Sara Bolton and 
Lorraine Howe Neighbourhood Manager 
  
1/10 Apologies for Absence 
            
 Councillor Sean Marshall, 
 
2/10 Late Items Introduced by the Chair 
  

None 
 
3/10 Declarations of Interest 
  
 None 
 
4/10 Minutes of the previous meeting  
  
n/a 
 
5/10 Derby City Council Funding Allocation 20010/2011 
 

The Ward Committee approves the allocation of funds of the 
Chaddesden Ward Neighbourhood Board for the following purposes: 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Detail Amount £ 
£10,000 – Highways and Transport 
  
To provide Civil Enforcement Officers to patrol around 
side streets of Lyndhurst Grove, Albert Road, John 
Berrysford Close , Ashworth Ave, Nottingham Road, 
Rushcliffe Gardens and Sunny Grove. These problem 
locations are subject to change during the season – 
the Neighbourhood Team will advise of any 
amendments. 
 
Speed signs x2 (SID’s) to be located on Max Road, 
one on either side of the road.  
 
To Provide 2 raised bus stop access curbs to allow 
easy access onto buses at stops next to the Park 
Public House and the Dentists on Nottingham Road. 
 
New lighting Colum to be situated outside the new 
Children’s Centre on Meadow Lane– exact location to 
be confirmed. 
 
Staggered Barriers/ chicane to be located on footpath 
linking Lenton Avenue  & Rushcliffe Avenue. 
 
Be safe be seen campaigns – to be offered to all 
primary schools within Chaddesden Ward – 5 Schools 
in total. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
£1000.00 Aprox 
 
 
£800.00 
 
 
 
£2000.00Aprox 
 
 
 
£2000.00Aprox 
 
 
£1000.00aprox 
 
 
 
£1500.00 
 
 
 
 
 
Total £ 8300.00 
Aprox. 

 
Resolved  
That the allocation of funds set out be approved by the Ward Committee 
 
 
Signed 


